
Meeting set to discuss loop
road
There will be an update on the proposed loop road at the state
line on Nov. 12 at 5pm at Lake Tahoe Resort Hotel in South
Lake Tahoe.

Tahoe  Transportation  District  and  representatives  from  the
arts, recreation, housing and governmental agencies will be
leading the discussion.

This is an opportunity to see proposed area gateways, local
art, paths, access improvements, community gathering places,
and opportunities for safe and affordable housing.

The proposal is to turn Highway 50 near the casino corridor
into a city street and have the highway go behind Harrah’s and
MontBleu.
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